
GOVERNOR’S SECRETARIAT 

ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

ITANAGAR 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma met the 

representatives of State Public Works Department, Border Road Organisation and 

Ministry of Road Transport & Highway at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 3rd December 

2014. 

The Governor called upon the road construction agencies to accelerate the road 

construction process in the State.  

Underscoring the importance of roads in development and progress of the Frontier 

State, the Governor emphasised in addressing the impediments in its 

implementation at the earliest.  

The Governor said that roads in Arunachal Pradesh are of national stake. It is the 

duty of every one to facilitate in the construction of these roads.  

The Governor advised for better coordination amongst the District Administration, 

Border Roads Organisation and State Public Works Department for expediting the 

project work. He also advised for regular meetings.  

The Governor suggested for entrepreneurship among the local people in supply of 

raw materials for construction of road. He said that if they are involved in the 

construction process, the stake of local people will increase in the project. He also 

emphasised on capacity building of local people. 

The Governor asked to three agencies to make a working plan for road construction 

in the next five years and chart their programme accordingly. 

Shri Tajom Taloh, Commissioner PWD, Maj Gen Uma Shanskar Dadu, ADG, Border 

Roads (East) and Shri UK Shambhakar of MoRTH were present in the meeting 

among other. 
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